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Bulletin #59-24 
 

 
ANNUAL FEED THE COMMUNITY DAY   

DATE CHANGE: TUESDAY, 11/26/24  
 
 
THE DATE FOR THE ANNUAL FEED THE 
COMMUNITY THANKSGIVING BASKETS 
IS: Tuesday, November 26, 2024,  NOT 
November 19th as previously reported. 
 
Volunteers are needed Monday, November 25 and Tuesday, 
November 26, 2024, from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Memorial 
Hall to build and distribute the Annual Feed the Community Day 
- Thanksgiving baskets.  To volunteer, please contact Steve 
Roldan at (310) 874-9463 or Jose Alvarez at (562) 682-1628 or 
you may email: ilwu13hec@gmail.com.    
 
Thank you for your generosity! 
 
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
Gary Herrera    Mario Medina    Gabe Zuniga 
President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 
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